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First name: Gerald

Last name: Brookman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: HC6501

 

Date: November 21, 2019

 

TO: USDA Forest Service

 

ATTN: Alaska Roadless Rule

 

FROM: Gerald R. Brookman

 

SUBJECT: Proposed Removal of Roadless Rule in Tongass National Forest.

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

I am totally opposed to the proposed elimination, or any weakening, of the "Roadless Rule" in the Tongass

National Forest. I understand that National Forests are intended for multiple uses. However, I believe that far

more than enough old growth logging has already occurred in the Tongass, and no more of it should be allowed.

 

Please include this statement in the official public hearing record on this matter. Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

[Signature]

 

(I am a 62 year Alaska resident.)

 

North Fork, CA 93643

 

 

 

[Position]


